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not noticing and making public committee meetings. His response was he 
was busy with the budget until July 1.  

With regard to the proposed changes to the Charter, the law needs to 
make clear that a public recruitment process for PEC membership means 
there is public notice and ability to participate in every step of the 
process. When I was chair we noticed the interviews of candidates by the 
committee and allowed the public to participate. That has not happened 
for far too long. 

No member of the PEC should be an employee of a government agency 
or an elected official. Also the spouse, partner or other living with an 
elected official, lobbyist or city contractor should be prohibited. The 
prohibition in the Redistricting Commission Charter section should also 
apply:  "A person with a conflict of interest, as defined in the Political 
Reform Act, commencing at Section 81000 of the Government 
Code."  Unfortunately members of the Redistricting Commission were in 
violation of this section because it needs to spell out the restrictions in 
the Government Code section. The law should specify that board 
members of nonprofits that do business with the City cannot serve.  

Before proceeding any further with this proposal the PEC should schedule 
a public committee meeting and allow for a full discussion of proposed 
changes to the City Charter. Anything less is not a public process. 

Ralph Kanz 




